NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
The Weber County Planning Division has received a request to vacate a 10-foot public utility easement located along the south west property line of Lot 1 of the Highland Cove Estates Subdivision.

The Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing regarding this item during the Commission meeting on September 29, 2020 at 10:00 AM. This meeting will be held in the County Commission Chambers, located on the first floor of the Weber Center at 2380 Washington Blvd, Ogden, UT 84401. Meeting date and time is subject to change.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please call to confirm the meeting time and schedule at 801-399-8791.
